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DATES FOR THE DIARY  

Monday 16th September – Individual / Sibling School Photographs  

Thursday 19th September – 3.30 pm – Yr 5 Tower Wood trip parents’ meeting  

Wednesday 25th September - PTFA Quiz Night 5.30 pm – 7.00 pm 

Monday 30th September – KS2 Theatre group performance of Oliver Twist (in school)  

Monday 30th September – Year 5 & 6 Dodgeball Festival (selected pupils)  

Tuesday 1st October – Reception Class photographs for the Gazette  

Thursday 10th October – Year 5 trip to the Grand Theatre to watch ‘Merchant of Venice’ 

(Letter to follow) 

Wednesday 16th October – 9.15 am Year 3 Harvest Festival  

Thursday 17th October – PTFA Halloween Disco Reception, Years 1 & 2 -  4.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

                                                                                      Years 3,4,5 & 6 -  5.40 pm – 6.40 pm  

Friday 18th October – School closes for half term break 

Monday 4th November – School re opens  

Monday 4th November – whole school (except Nursery) Nasal Flu injections (consent letter 

to follow)  

 

 

 

ENRICHMENT CLUBS  

The following clubs will from week commencing the 9th September and will finish week commencing 14th 

October.   

 Yr 1 Story Club – Monday lunch time 

 Yr 3/4/5 Dodgeball – Tuesday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm 

 Yr 1/2 Crafts Club – Tuesday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm 

 Yr 3/4/5/6 Choir – Tuesday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm  

 Yr 5/6 jewellery making – Wednesday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm 

 Yr 3/4/5/6 – Running Club – Thursday 8.00 am  

 Yr 6 Dance Club – Thursday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm  

 Yr 4/5 Needlework – Thursday 3.30 – 4.15 pm 

 Yr 3 Lego Club – Friday 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm 

 

If your child did not get receive a space in a club this term they will be prioritised for next terms 

clubs 
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REMINDER TO YEAR 6 PARENTS  

As we are fast approaching the deadline for 

secondary school applications, we would like to 

remind you of upcoming open evenings of local 

secondary schools 

Armfield Academy – Monday 14th October 

South Shore Academy – Thursday 17th October 

Highfield Academy – Thursday 12th September 

Unity Academy – Saturday 5th October  

Montgomery Academy – Wednesday 25th September 

St Georges School – Thursday 26th September 

CLOSING DATES FOR APPLICATIONS IS  

31ST OCTOBER 2019  

APPLY ONLINE AT  

www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions  

 

                                                                                                                     

 

REMINDER TO YEAR 4 PARENTS 

Swimming starts  

Tuesday 10th September  

Please can all parents ensure their child 

has their correct swimming costume/ 

trunks, towel, swimming cap & goggles (if 

letter signed)  

If your child forgets their swimming kit 

they will remain in school.  

 

 

NOTICE TO PARENTS  

We are currently have repairs done to our front vehicle entrance gates. We would like to remind all 

parents that there is strictly no access during schools hours. There should be no vehicles entering 

during 8.30 – 9.00 am and 3.00 – 3.30 pm  

Thank you for your cooperation whilst we get the repairs done.  
 

 

Mrs Robinson says …… 

Dear all,  

What a great start to the new term with children coming back to school with a smile and a spring in their step. 

We of course welcome in our new and first ever Year 6 cohort, heading up our school now and who, we hope, 

set the examples for all the other younger children. Well done indeed to our new Reception cohort also; they 

have settled particularly well and are in very good hands here with our Early Years Team. 

Thank you for all the uniform efforts, making our children look very smart and feeling very proud of themselves. 

Our theme for class dojos is ‘Pride’ in general from our core values here at Gateway, so I am sure there will be 

many points earnt this half term.  

Thank you all for your support so far this year. I am enjoying the new role and I feel sure it will be a very 

positive time for all. 
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